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Coats for Kids day 5th November
Your Green Team want to make sure that children in Sileby are warm this winter

Naomi 
BottomleySileby & Seagrave

Naomi AND FAYE: Working WITH people and getting things done

Faye 
Forde

Residents are telling the Green Team that their cost of 
living has increased massively this year. Keeping 
everyone warm this winter is a concern for many 
residents of Sileby and Seagrave. Naomi and the Green 
Team want to do something to help. We will be holding 
a free Coats for Kids Day on 5th November in the 
Sileby Community Centre from 10am to 1pm. Naomi 
says “it’s vital that children are warm this winter 
including with outdoor clothes as access to nature is 
important all year round. The residents of Sileby and 
Seagrave have been very generous so far with 
donations and we are very grateful to everyone who 
has donated.” We will be collecting donations until 3rd

November –with hot If you have good quality new or 
used children’s winter coats, gloves, hats, scarves, 

On 5th November the team will be at Sileby 
Community Centre from 10am to 1pm with 
drinks and biscuits. Everyone is welcome and 
encouraged to come. Everything will be free, 
but if you have something to swap that is also 
welcome. 

Drop off locations 

Lime Tree Nursery Cossington Road 

Lime Tree Nursery King Street

Chine House Veterinary Hospital 

wellies or dressing gowns. Please donate.



CAN WE HELP?

Naomi Bottomley
07846 901387
naomiebottomley@gmail.com
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Naomi and FAYE: Working WITH people and getting things done

Faye Forde
07933545258
faye.oreillyc@gmail.com

If you have a comment or query Naomi, Faye 
and the team would love to know. Here are 
the ways you can get in touch:

NEWS IN BRIEF
Coats for Kids: Everyone is welcome to come 
to the Community Centre on 5th November 
10am – 1pm where we will have winter 
clothes for children. Donate winter coats, 
hats, gloves or scarves  if you can. 
Petition to Save the Bus: A huge thank you 
to everyone that signed the petition. We 
have delivered it to the council and hope to 
hear from them soon. 

Petition to save the no.2 bus
The Green Team have been voicing the concerns of residents

The no.2 bus was the only bus that 
went from Sileby and Cossington to 
Leicester. Now that the this has 
ceased the only public transport is 
the inaccessible train which doesn’t 
run on Sundays. This has caused huge 
disruption and distress for residents. 
Faye says “it’s not good enough to 
allow public transport to be cut
during a climate and cost of living crisis. The people of Sileby want a reliable bus 
service.” Due to this cut, Cossington will now have no public transport at all. Our 
petition asked the council to find a replacement operator for the service.  Thank you 
for all the support and signatures. We submitted our petition to the County Council 
and await their reply. 

Litter picks continue
The Green Team have been out and about

The Green Team have been out and about 
this autumn litter picking. We cleared a large 
amount from a hedgerow near Jubilee Ave. 
Naomi says “littering is not only harmful to 
nature but it’s unsightly and can be 
dangerous for children too. Thank you to our 
volunteers who helped this month.”


